
BBC Children in Need
We are very excited to be supporting Children in Need once again this year.  BBC
Children in Need aims to make sure that every child has the childhood they deserve –
and the support they need to thrive. They fund thousands of charities and projects in
the UK, supporting children and young people to feel and be safer, have improved
mental health and wellbeing, form better, more positive relationships and be given
more equal opportunities to flourish.

This year the School Council has asked that children come to school in their pyjamas or
wearing spots and donate £1 to this worthwhile charity.






A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 14th November - Swimming sessions for Magenta class start
Monday 14th November – Odd socks day (as part of Anti-Bullying Week)
Tuesday 15th November – School photos
Friday 18th November – BBC Children in Need
Friday 25th November – Teacher training day
Thursday 8th December – KS1 Nativity (9:15am and 5:30pm)
Tuesday 13th December – KS2 Party (pm) & PTA Christmas fair (after school)
Thursday 15th December – Reception Christmas concert (9:15am) and
KS1/EYFS Party (pm)
Friday 16th December – School finishes for Christmas (12pm finish)
The PTA Quiz has been postponed until the new year- new date to follow
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It has been another fabulous week at Park Grove Primary and we have definitely seen improved attendance from
many. The children are excited to get their weekly raffle tickets and are trying very hard to get into school on
time. If your child is late for one day, they won't receive their raffle ticket for that week but they will get the
chance to try again the following week so they won't miss out. We open our doors at 8:35am so that the children
can have a 'soft start' to the day and can take their time getting into class. However, we expect all children to be
in by 8:45am when activities begin. 

We have an exciting few weeks coming up before Christmas so please take a look at the dates below and add
them to your diaries. Next week we have Anti Bullying Week and Children in Need - so the children need to get
their odd socks, pyjamas and spots at the ready! 

Thank you for your continued support!
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